
 

 

Matthew McManus 

We just wanted to thank you so much for all your 
help over the last three years with Matthew. He had 
such a great team and we will miss you all. 

Matthew’s first day of school was, as predicted, 
rough. But, he has gotten better every day since. His 
teacher sends daily notes and the last one mentioned 
how he giggled almost all day long. He has also found 
a girlfriend—an older 5 year old girl. They try to hold 
hands in their wheelchairs ☺ 

School seems to tire him out pretty good. He has been 
sleeping nicely, only a few hiccups here and there. 
Most nights he is out by 11 and we wake him up 
about 7; not too shabby, since we used to pray for 4 
hours of sleep. He loves the school bus and they think 
he is just the cutest thing ever! 

So, the transition has been going well.  

We will forever be grateful to everyone at Northeast Arc Early Intervention for all the love and support 
we received. On many occasions, one or more members of our team came to doctors’ appointments to 
make sure we understood any technical info and to make known any and all capabilities Matthew has 
that may not be immediately apparent. 

Our family was truly blessed with this outstanding team. 

      Tricia McManus 
 

 


